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Judge C.H. “Burt” Mills, Jr. has decided the Aransas County Courthouse will be open with limited public access for 

two weeks due to five COVID-19 related employee absences. It is our goal to ensure that all steps are taken to protect 

the public and County employees. In addition to limiting the number of people in the Courthouse, we are continuing 

our efforts to disinfect County facilities on a regular basis, practice social distancing, and wearing masks. Judge C.H. 

“Burt” Mills will reevaluate whether to continue operation with limited public access prior to January 25, 2021 and an 

announcement will be made.  

 

Residents needing to conduct business with the County, can make an appointment by calling the appropriate County 

department. A County representative will meet visitors at the front door, or they may utilize the drop box located 

outside which can be used for payments, paperwork, etc.   

 

The Commissioner’s Court Regular Meeting will be held Monday, January 11, 2021 at 9am.  The meeting can be 

viewed on YouTube by going to https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTxprR-CFvaZfapOVcLeDWQ/live   If you 

wish to speak at the meeting, please fill out this form online https://actxgov.seamlessdocs.com/w/ccpublicparticipation  

and arrangements will be made to get you the Zoom link.  There is a limited amount of space in the Courtroom due to 

social distancing requirements. If you would like to attend the meeting in person, please call 361-790-0100 before 

8:45am and you will be escorted to the courtroom if space is available.  

 

Happy New Year and thank you.    
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